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 Johanna Bendrey OBJ2015/1380/P 13/04/2015  20:06:50 I wish to oppose this application. I responded to the initial application and received no response. I am 

in the basement flat at 7 Hemstal Road and am concerned about restriction to light to my property. Also 

the noise and debris during building will cause disruption. I am disappointed there has been no 

response to my initial comments submitted via post where I made a request to have the applicant pay 

for an independent surveyor of my choice to assess the impact  such an extension could have on my 

property. I therefore object to this application.

7a

Hemstal  Road

 Davinia Jash OBJ2015/1380/P 14/04/2015  21:35:10 I am objecting as the 10 year owner of Flat 1, 9 Dynham Road and the occupier of this flat for the past 

3 years until last month.I would like to strongly object to this extension due to the significant loss of 

privacy that it will cause to my tenants or myself, should I decide to move back to my home. 

The extension and terrace will look directly into my kitchen and living room and the “obscure glazing” 

on the lower part of the windows that is proposed to minimise privacy loss will not resolve the loss of 

privacy to my flat as the extension will be on the same level as my first floor flat so the occupiers of 

both properties will be at eye to eye level. I have photographs of the view from my flat onto 5 Hemstal 

Road to help the committee understand my objection and would be very happy to share these with the 

committee to illustrate the issue. 

At a minimum I would request that the planning application be amended to include a commitment to 

maintain or extend the current treeline to preserve the privacy of my flat and any similarly affected 

homes on Dynham Road. 

This is currently provided by a beautiful cherry tree whose flowers provide a real lift to the soul at start 

of Spring as well as shielding privacy between the homes on the middle floors of Dynham Road and 

Hemstal Road for much of the year so it would be a great loss and shame for this to be cut back and/or 

damaged particularly as there is so little greenery in the street and gardens overall.

I do hope you will take into account my feedback; as mentioned above I am available to provide any 

further information.

Best wishes

Davinia Jash

Flat 3

12 Fawley Road

NW6 1SH

 Helen Steer OBJ2015/1380/P 17/04/2015  09:29:14 I have previously commented on the impact of this work on the light to 7 Hemstal road. I'd now like to 

object, as no work has been done to understand/ mitigate that impact (such as engaging an independent 

surveyor)

7 Hemstal Road
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